

May 20, 2025

Greetings,

My name is Michael Tubbs, and I am the Executive Director of Real Agape, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization committed to uplifting youth through meaningful exposure and experiences.

As part of our Exposure and Experience Initiative, we are organizing a field trip to Cedar Point Amusement Park on August 19th. This program is designed to introduce children from lower socioeconomic backgrounds to life beyond their daily surroundings—broadening their horizons, igniting new aspirations, and building lasting memories.

We firmly believe that exposure inspires transformation. This trip will offer a day of fun, empowerment, and positive relationship-building in an exciting and encouraging environment.

We are inviting compassionate individuals and businesses to sponsor one or more children for \$100 each. Your sponsorship will cover:

- · Admission to Cedar Point
- Round-trip transportation
- Meals for the entire day

Your tax-deductible gift will make a powerful difference in the life of a child this summer, nurturing their self-worth and potential. We are happy to provide documentation of your contribution upon request.

If you are interested in sponsoring a child or learning more about Real Agape and our programs, please feel free to reach out to me directly at:

Email: Mtubbs@RealAgape.org

Phone: (734) 273-9194

Thank you for your generosity and consideration. Together, we can make this summer one to remember.

Sincerely, Michael Tubbs

Michael Tubbs